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It is my goal for each child to learn good study habits in kindergarten.  This begins with learning the process of getting schoolwork home and back to school in the right place. During the week children will be given homework that they mark with a red H.  Hopefully the children will learn to be responsible for making sure papers get home, completed, and returned to their folder and back to school.  Each time their folder arrives back to school with completed homework, (placed on the stack of folders on the counter)   a stamp is placed on the inside of their folder.  This process has many steps and can be difficult for some five and six year olds, so please do help guide them to learn.  When they earn five stamps they get to visit the “treat box”.  The treat box is filled with small trinket toys, stamps, erasers and an occasional Happy Meal Toy (Donations welcome!)


Most of the homework that first comes home will be easy for your child to complete on their own.  Some papers will require your assistance. Thank you for you help with this important part of learning and school. 

Ms. Flowers

